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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

July 10, 1962

Texaco Inc.
Box 728
Hobbs, N.M.

Gent lemans

We are in receipt of Commission form C-110 Covering youxr CW
Shepherd "B" well No.5, located in unit I, Sec.l, T-26~S, R-Ff-E,
Jalmat pool. This C-110 states that the gas from this well is
being vented.

You will recall that I wrote you some time back concerning
this well and your answering letter of May 15, 1962 advised that
permanent tank battery was being constructed and that this well
would be connected to El Paso within ten days to two weeks.

Since no connection has been made for this well it is necessary
that I cancel the allowable effective July 10, 1962. Your allowable

cancellation will remain in effect until you obtain either an NFO
or a gas connection.

Yours very truly,

Joe D. Ramey
Proration Manager
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